Peta Brunel | Gascoigne Wicks

From: Dan Cairney <Dan.Cairney@tasman.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, 1 Decemnber 2014 10:45 a.m.

To: Peta Brunel | Gascoigne Wicks

Subject: Wainui Bay Spat Catching Sites

Categories: IDM-P, IDM

| have discussed the Navigation Safety of these sites with various recreational and commercial water users and |
have not been informed of any accidents or incidents associated with the positioning or marking of these Marine
Farms.

So long as the lights and radar reflectors remain in accordance with the standards set out in the System of Buoyage
and Beaconage for New Zealand under the Maritime Transport Act 1994, | cannot see any Navigation Safety related
reason why these sites cannot continue in their current form.

Yours sincerely,
Dan Cairney.

Harbourmaster

Tasman District Council

Private Bag 4

Richmond

NELSON 7050

DDI 03 543 8433

Cell 027 246 1904

Vessel call sign {(VHF Ch 16) Legato ZMR 2291
harbourmaster@tasman.govt.nz

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If
you are not the intended recipient, please delete. Any views expressed in this message are not necessarily the official view of Tasman
District Council.

For more information about Tasman District Council, please visit our website at http://www.tasman.goyt.nz



Peta Brunel | Gascoigne Wicks

From: Dan Cairney <Dan.Cairney@tasman.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, 17 November 2014 5:14 p.m.

To: Peta Brunel | Gascoigne Wicks

Subject: RE: Wainui Bay - plan change

Categories: IDM-P, IDM

Hi Peta,

| have received your application but as | am new to the Harbour master position | am waiting on Maritime Safety
feedback from interested parties before | get back to you.
So far we have not heard of any navigation concerns with this spat catching site.

Regards,
Dan.

From: Peta Brunel | Gascoigne Wicks [mailto:pbrunel@gwlaw.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 12 November 2014 2:30 p.m.

To: Harbourmaster

Subject: Wainui Bay - plan change

Good afternoon,
Please find attached correspondence.

Kind regards,
Peta.

KEaooe

Peta-Claire Brunel | Staff Sclicitor | Gascoigne Wicks
Tele: 03 578 4229 | Fax: 03 578 4080 | Email: pbrunel@gwlaw.co.nz
P G Box 2 | Blenheim | 7240

Websile: hitp:/www.gascoignewicks.co.nz

Caution. This e-mail message and accompanying data may contain infarmation that is confidential and subject to legal privilege. If you are nol the intended
recipient, you are nofified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or data is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error,
please notify me immediately and delete all material pertaining to this e-mail. Thank you

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If
you are not the intended recipient, please delete. Any views expressed in this message are not necessarily the official view of Tasman
District Council.

For more information about Tasman District Council, please visit our website at http://www.tasman.govt.nz



